From: Barb Dillon

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB2027
Date: Sunday, May 07, 2017 2:08:53 PM

We are in favor of the footbridge over the Deschutes River south of Bend, Or.,
and the connection of the walking trails between Sunriver and Bend!

We want you to stop your present position and support our Deschutes River
foot bridge system.

Sincerely
John & Barbara Dillon
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